
 

Date: May 4, 2012 

 

Statement 

 

We, Acer Incorporated, states that our device, FCC ID: HLZDME330NFCCE, has no space to put 

the label except the battery compartment of this device. The label will be put under the battery 

inside the battery compartment and it is visible to the users as they purchase the products and install 

the battery. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 
_______________ 

Harriot Lee 

 


